Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HDR Engineering, Inc. - TAMPA
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, July 15, 2021, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Plaza Resort & Spa, 600 N. Atlantic Ave., Daytona Beach, FL 32118

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This community event is part of a current study that is being conducted to evaluate proposed transportation solutions for segments of Atlantic Ave. (S.R. A1A), East ISB (U.S. 92), Main St., Seabreeze Blvd. (S.R. 430), and Oakridge Blvd. (S.R. 430). The study is considering capacity, safety, and multi-modal enhancements along the subject corridors, while minimizing potential impacts to the natural and human environments. Potential corridor improvement alternatives and innovative treatments will be presented at this event to seek community input in the project development process.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Not applicable.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Steven Buck by phone at (386)943-5171, by email at Steven.Buck@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(8000955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice)

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Manager Steven Buck by phone at 386-943-5171, by email at Steven.Buck@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at the Florida Department of Transportation, 719 S. Woodland Blvd., DeLand, FL 32720.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Manager Steven Buck by phone at (386)943-5171, by email at Steven.Buck@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at the Florida Department of Transportation, 719 S. Woodland Blvd., DeLand, FL 32720. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
